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Its getting close to Christmas...a time of joy, love and caring. This is my Greyhound Spicy, who loves 
to be a part of Christmas by parading in the local Christmas Pageant each year...the children that line 
the street squeal with excitement as she licks them on their noses and stops to have a pat. Spicy's 
story could have ended up being a very sad one if she had not been given a chance to find a home. 
This also would not have been necessary if Greyhound racing was legal. Many Greyhounds don't 
make it this far as they 'disappear' when they are of no further use. Most have been over bred with the 
quality of dog suffering and most are doped to the eyeballs and only see the light of day when let out 
to race or practise racing. Please do something to help these wonderful dogs...please also get to 
know a Greyhound yourself, you will then see why so many of us are so passionate about their sad 
plight. 

 

 


